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 Santiago, January 15, 2021. 

 

Professor 

Kazimierz Strzałka 

Jagiellonian University 

Malopolska Centre of Biotechnology and Faculty of Biochemistry 

Biophysics and Biotechnology Ul. Gronostajowa 7 

Poland 

 

Dear Professor Strzalka,  

 

With great pleasure I write this letter to inform you that in its last session of January 15th of this year and in 

consideration of your academic and personal merits and your scientific ties with Chilean investigators, the 

Chilean Academy of Sciences elected you as Foreign Corresponding Member. 

 

In accordance with the regulations of the Academy, we invite you to accept this nomination in writing within 

the next 60 days. 

 

Following your acceptance we must fix a date for your incorporation in a public session of the Academy, 

which would include an incorporation speech in your area of expertise. 

 

The Academy will recognize you as Foreign Corresponding Member as soon as we receive your acceptance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  
             Dr. María Cecilia Hidalgo  

            President 

Chilean Academy of Sciences 

    

 


